
S.P.S FIRST YEAR STUDENT ORIENTATION 

The School of Physical Sciences held their first year orientation on Friday 17th january, 2014. 

The orientation was held at the Millenium hall 1 from 9am.Guest speakers were Dean school of 

physical sciences, Chairmen of Departments and Directors 

 

Above:First Year students during the orientation 

 



Prof.L.Njenga ,Dean School of physical sciences addressing the students 

  

Dean takes a group photo with the first year students after the orientation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


